
ENTREPRENEUR
LAB*

grow with us

STARTUP 
COACHING

MANAGEMENT
COACHING

MONTHLY
ROUNDABLES

Our start-up buiness coaches
and consultantts, 
all experienced entrepreneurs,
work one-on-onewith you, to
bring you from concept, or
idea,to open for business! 

We will help you plan, learn to
problem-solve and overcome
obstacles that pop up along
the way.

Ever wish you had an experienced
buiness person to help you think
about your business, answer
questions, and keep you
accountable for goals you set?

Our one-on-one business
management coaching helps new
and established ventures
overcome growth obstacles,
develop strategies, identify new
income opportunities and stay
focused on success!

Our entrepreneur roundables are
group video chats that allow you
to connect with rural
entrepreneurs from across the
country to 'talk shop'.  Each
roundtable is facilitate by a
trained staff member to maintain
productivity and stay on topic.

Learn about tools, resources,
strategies and build your
professional network!

greaterfergusfalls.com/elab*no cost services to businesses within 
10-miles of Fergus Falls


